
  

 

Today 
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

Nursery – Natalie Schmucker (Megan Weaver); Sunday School – Linda Stuckey 
 

Sound – Al Stuckey; Video – Brody Beck; Projection – Doug Nofziger   
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
 

This Week at Lockport 
 

TUESDAY 
 

 Lockport will be hosting the Community Meal at St. John’s Christian Church in  

Archbold.  If you would like to help serve and/or provide a dessert, please  

sign up on the paper on the bulletin board.  If you have questions, contact  

Rose Miller at 419-630-7308. 
 

WEDNESDAY    

6:30pm  Life Planning will have a meal together Western style as we celebrate  

our Senior pairs with our end of the year Senior Celebration.  There will be a  

prize for the Best Dressed pair using our Western theme.  We hope to see you  

there! 
 

NEXT SUNDAY                      
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

9:30am  Pastor Matt Weaver will bring the morning message.  Other participants 

 will be Galen Nofziger – worship leader; Megan Weaver – chorister and  

Wayne Kauffman – scripture reader.    
 

  Nursery – Laurin Wyse (Michelle Nofziger); Sunday School – Luana King 
 

  Sound – Rod Miller; Video – Jace Beck; Projection – Colton Nofziger  
 

 Following Sunday School will be the Memorial Day Cookout 
  

Sharing Together in Community 
 

Prayer Partners Needed  Lockport VBS is once again looking for prayer partners 

for the volunteers!  We are first asking for people who have not already volunteered 

to be a part of VBS. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board.  If you sign up, 

you would be committed to praying for your person during the week.  Please contact 

Bethany Stuckey (bstuckey1024@gmail.com or 419-966-8483) if you are interested 

or if you have any questions! 
 

MEMORIAL DAY COOKOUT:  Mark your calendars and join us for lunch on 

Sunday, May 26th!  Lunch will be served in the breezeway following Sunday School.  

The menu includes pulled pork, hotdogs, chips, desserts and more!  We hope to see 

everyone there! 
 

It’s My Coins Count time again!  Don’t forget to drop off your coins in the 

container at the back of the sanctuary to help MCC make a difference in the lives of 

families around the world.   

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Electives are just around the corner!  We will be splitting the summer into 

two sections like last summer, with six-week lessons for each.  For this first half of 

summer, electives will run from June 2 through July 7.  There will be three elective 

options: 

• The first elective class will be a study on Jonah through Rightnow Media.  This 

class will meet in the fellowship hall with teachers Mike Stuckey and Cork 

Rufenacht co-teaching.   

• The second elective class will be on prayer.  Co-teachers will be Donna Smith, 

Sandy Stuckey and Jen Cobb.  They will provide a discussion-based class with 

different views on prayer and will meet in the north overflow.   

• The third elective class will be a blend of lecture and discussion on the topic of 

Evangelism, from testifying to family and neighbors or wherever God leads us out 

our back door, taught by LaMar Schaffner.  This class will meet in the south 

overflow. 
 

10th Annual Lockport Church Campout 2024 will be September 20-22 at Sauder 

Village Campground!  If you plan to attend, simply sign up on the Campout 

Registration Sheet on the bulletin board.  We need to know the number of adults & 

children on each site for pool wristbands.  There is NO NEED to call in this year.  If 

camping isn’t your thing, you’re welcome to just come for the day, or book a room at 

Heritage Inn.  Any questions contact Erika Nofziger (330.464.7753). 
 

Save these dates!  Family Fun Day is scheduled for July14.  Food, games and lots of 

fun for the whole family.  Activities to celebrate Lockport Bridge will also be a part of 

the day’s events.  Day in the Park is being planned for July 30.  This day will include 

5:00pm pizza in Ruihley Park and swimming at the Archbold Pool.  More details about 

these two events will come later. 
 

Commission Co-Chairs  On June 2, the congregation will be asked if you are able to 

affirm the following persons in the Commission Co-Chair positions for the 2024-2025 

church year.  The Congregational Life Commission – Donna Smith & Jenna Stuckey; 

Worship & Spiritual Nurture Commission – Lisa Waidelich & Angie Wyse; Mission 

Commission – Jeremy Beck & John Dinius; & Stewardship Commission – Kevin Miller 

& Kent Roth.  They have all agreed to continue on in these roles.  Please be in prayer as 

we seek God’s direction. 
 

Burger Bash Recap  Because of the wonderful support of this community, almost 

$10,000 was given in free-will donations at the Burger Bash in the park on Sunday, 

May 5.  That fund kicks off the new mission year.  Last year’s Burger Bash plus the sale 

of our project steers allowed the treasurer to send $42,848 to Growing Hope Globally 

for the efforts of this past project year which brings the total local ecumenical gift over 

18 years to $729,721! 
 

Mud Hens Game  Lockport Seniors:  Wednesday, June 26, is Seniors Day at Toledo 

Mud Hens.  Noon game.  Bus and driver are available.  Tickets are $17 with lunch, or 

tickets only at $9.  Let Donna or Gloria know if you are interested.  Mud Hens are 

holding 22 seats for us.  Deadline to sign up is June 2. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  

Paul, Lisa Waidelich’s stepdad  

recovering from surgery 

Others with health concerns: 

Bruce Yancey, Veria Frank, Joe 

Graber, Barb Mabus, Jon Stuckey, 

Sherm Hathaway, Dave Votaw, 

Nancy Crossgrove, Harvey Bok, 

Valeria Wyse, Donna Kelly, Rollin 

Miller, Larry Langenderfer, Carl 

Short, Ron Stockburger, Verlene 

Drahan, Glen Kauffman, Marvin 

Short, Mark Stamm, Robert 

Reyes, Isaac Grieser, Jeff Clark, 

Dave Buehrer, Keith Schroeder, 

Tyler Mignin, Shauna Rasor, Stella 

Campbell  

Our Church Family: 

Richard & Conna Grieser,  

 Seniors of the week 
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The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family,  

serving with Life Action in  

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl,  

serving with MCC in Juarez,  

Mexico 

Shalom Ministries  

The Sanctuary of Williams  

County  

CCNO Prison Ministry  

Pray for Mennonite churches in  

Ecuador (Mission Minder) 

 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Israel & Palestine  

 

 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 

 
                  Worship Service    151 

 

         Budget           $9,075.00 

        MLK Kitchen for the Poor          $100.00 

        Dollar Offering             $66.00 

        Primary Sunday School         $9.00 

         

 

Coming Events 

                      
      May 26        Memorial Day Cookout 

        June 2-6        Vacation Bible School 

      June 26        Lockport Seniors to Mud Hens game 

           July 14        Family Fun Day 

      July 30        Day in the Park 

               Sept 20-22        Church Campout at Sauder Village  

 

 

Mission Minders 

 
Delicia Bravo Aguilar and Peter Wigginton, of Mennonite Mission Network, 

request prayer for the Mennonite churches in Ecuador, as they unite in living out 

Jesus’ message of peace, in response to the increasing violence in their country.  

Pray for protection and courage, as regular peace-building gatherings move Jesus’ 

followers toward Spirit-led action. 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

Jeff Roth 419-445-0223 

Kayla King 419-572-0868 

  Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

  Galen Nofziger 419-572-0707 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 
May 19, 2024 

 

Prelude 

 

Welcome and Announcements  

 

Call to Worship 

 

Congregational Singing 

 

Offering 

 

Children’s Lesson 

 

Scripture          Acts 2:1-8, 12 

 

Sermon         “Stuck on Day 48” 

 

Song of Response 

 

Sharing and Prayer 

 

Sending 
 

Prelude & Offertory – Jenna’s Piano Students 

Worship Leader – Elaine Frey 

Congregational Singing – “Las Madres” 

Children’s Lesson – Wanda Roth 

Scripture Reader – Baylee Lumbrezer 

Sermon – Pastor Gary Stuckey  

Sharing & Prayer – Pastor Matt Weaver 
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